
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-379 1st September 2022 
 

 

I would like to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act 

(2000) for the following information:  
 

How many dental practices are there in the Aneurin Bevan Health board 
area, currently offering treatment on the NHS?  

78 practices. 
 

How many dental practices were there in the Aneurin Bevan Health 
Board area offering treatment on the NHS in 2012?   

The Health Board does not hold the data for this period. 
 

How many people are currently registered with an NHS dentist in the 
health board area?  

Since 2006 patients are not ‘registered’ with dental practices and therefore 
patients 

can seek dental treatment from any dental practice.  It is an individual’s 
responsibility as a patient to attend regular appointments at their chosen dental 

practice to remain on the practice patient list.  All lists are held at practice level, 
therefore the Health Board will not have access to this information. 
 

How many people are currently on waiting lists for NHS dentists in the  
health board area?  

The Health Board does not hold this data, waiting lists are held by individual 
practices. 
 

When referring to people, can this information refer to individuals, 

rather than families who may make joint applications for an NHS dentist 
for them and their children. 

 


